
 

Dear friends in Denmark! 

Estonian Association of People Who Stutter (EAPS) invites you to             

Nordic Stuttering Seminar 2024                                                                 

in Tartu from 6th to 8th of September. 

The seminar will take place at the Soho Hotel (https://www.hotellsoho.ee/en/, 
Rüütli Street 9, just in centre of city). 
European Capital of Culture 2024 Tartu (https://tartu2024.ee/en) carries the 
guiding principle: Arts of Survival – the knowledge, skills and values that will 
help us lead a good life in the future.   

Therefore the main theme of our stuttering seminar is „THE tARTu OF LIVING“. 

You can register at the link: https://forms.gle/qYywozyDFJBSHqM9A.  
After registration there will be no automatic confirmation to your e-mail, but 
we'll send you personal answer in 48 hours. 
Quite soon we will send you more precise information.  
You can take contact: nordic@kogelus.ee. 
 
Price of weekend is 280 euros (if you stay in twin room) or 345 euros (if you 
stay in single room). It covers attendance fee, accomodation, all meals from 
Friday dinner to Sunday lunch and gala dinner on Saturday night. 
Welcome to Nordic Stuttering Seminar in Tartu! 
 
Sincerely, 
Andres Loorand 
member of board of EAPS 
nordic@kogelus.ee 
+372 509 4441 
 
April 1, 2024 
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